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DATE OF MEETING:     April 11, 2023

TITLE: Acceptance of the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report, Single Audit Reporting 
Package and Uniform System of Financial Records Compliance Questionnaire for 
Fiscal Year Ended June 30, 2022

_________________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND:
Laws 2021, Chapter 7 revised ARS 15-914 requires that financial and compliance audit reports be submitted to 
the Arizona Department of Education and that the department make the reports available on its website. The 
law also requires that the Governing Board accept these reports by a roll call vote.

The Comprehensive Annual Financial Report is a set of reports that complies with the accounting requirements 
promulgated by the Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB).

The Single Audit Reporting Package is a report to the Federal Government on compliance for the expenditure 
of Federal funds.

The Arizona Auditor General uses the USFR Compliance Questionnaire to determine whether a district has 
attained an acceptable degree of compliance with the requirements of the USFR. The District’s auditor 
completes this Questionnaire and submits it to the Arizona Auditor General.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:
This item is for Informational purposes only. Arizona Revised Statutes 15-914 requires that the Governing Board 
accept this Compliance Questionnaire by a roll call vote.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY: 

_________________________________________________________________________________
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                            Date: April 4, 2023

                                   _________________________________
 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent


